To:  Paul Merriman, 

         Thank you for all you are doing for Saskatchewan people and our health.

         I sincerely ask that the Churches be given greater numbers - many churches can safely accommodate way more than 30 people.  It would be reasonable to base numbers on the size and capacity of the building and use a percentage.  The spiritual health of people is extremely important.  People are both body and soul.  They both need to be physically nourished.  A lot of those people in our churches are supporters, who voted for Sask. Party.

        I am forwarding a video to you re the Governor of North Dakota - how she has handled the pandemic. The Governor of Florida has also a great track record in his State in regard to the pandemic.

[bookmark: _GoBack]    Thanking you in advance for increasing Church numbers,

     Sincerely,

